
Volunteers plant new trees at North Avondale Montessori

Description

North Avondale Montessori’s beautification team recently planted several trees and bushes on school
grounds. Paul Kitzmiller organized the tree donations with Cincinnati Parks through a request by Heidy
Davenport.

The NAM community would like to recognize the entire team — Dustin Miller, Tony, Emily, Felix and
Oliver Robertson, Ian Sroufe and Heidy Davenport — for their efforts!
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North Avondale’s monthly NAMILY Newsletter shares a greeting from the principals, highlights from
school events and opportunities to volunteer. Read the November issue here.
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